
WILLIAM FREMD
HIGH SCHOOL

INVITES YOU TO 
THE CLASS OF 2025

On December 9 visit the page link above for a 
presentation regarding course offerings and placement, 
Career Clusters, Power of 15, Dual Credit, high school 
registration, and other aspects of the high school 
transition.

A virtual curriculum fair will be available following the 
presentation to provide information regarding electives.
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ON WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2020 
FROM 6:00 TO 8:00 P.M.

https://adc.d211.org/Page/5273

VIRTUAL INCOMING FRESHMAN 
S T U D E N T  A N D 

P A R E N T  E V E N T

https://adc.d211.org/Page/5273

